
 

Emergency Preparedness Guideline – Caution to Users 

The Emergency Preparedness Guideline was originally prepared for the Ontario mining 
industry by one of WSN’s precursor organizations, with extensive input from industry 
committees. While much of the information and many of the forms are still valuable, users 
should recognize that examples, contact information and data such as legislative references 
may be out of date. The guideline is offered as a free tool for companies to use in developing 
their own emergency plan, but users should ensure they refer to the most recent legislation, 
modern equipment and current practices. 

 

 




















































































































































































































































